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Web Exclusive: No April Fool's Joke

Insights

4.05.16 

An unfortunate number of employers have recently fallen victim to a phishing scam that tricks them

into disclosing highly sensitive employee information to unknown third parties. Many businesses

have already been compromised and don’t even know about it yet. Read about this scam and how to

prevent your Human Resources and Payroll Departments from getting conned so that your company

doesn’t get added to the ranks of the swindled by clicking here.
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